

Bampton Primary School Newsletter

Monday 22nd June 2015

Welcome to our newsletter, available online at www.bampton.devon.sch.uk. Please leave your email address with the office if you would like this sent via email. admin@bampton.devon.sch.uk

Telephone:

01398 331121

Diary Dates

Fri 26th June: Non-**Uniform Day**

School Fete— Saturday 27th June, 12-3pm at school

Term Dates

Summer term ends Tuesday 21st July

Autumn term begins Weds 2nd Sept 2015

Non pupil day Friday 23rd Oct

Autum Half Term—26th to 30th Oct 15

Uniform

In order to positively represent the school, please ensure your child is wearing correct uniform.

- red logo jumper,
- white polo top (preferably with logo)
- black or dark grey skirt/trousers.
- Plain black school shoes. No trainers or ballet pumps.
- Plain grey/black socks

Uniform is available from https://bampton-churchof-eng.schoople.com/ uniformeasy

The school receives 5%

Super Learners

Hedgehog—Oliver H for creating his very own brilliantly imaginative maths game!

Squirrel— Harrison for resilience and determination, and for being a kind reflective learner; Leo-for being a resourceful and reflective learner.

Fox— Eliza for being a resourceful learner

Stag—Alf- for being a resilient, mature learner and making people happy; Danielle 7 H for being a resilient learner and learning lots on the Morwellham Quay Trip

This Week—health week!

Mon: School nurse in with Y6

Tues: Y1/2 to Three Ball Festival, Tiverton High

Thurs: 3pm Meet the teacher Y3/4 (Miss Cumberlidge)

CHAT Teddy Sleepover

Transition week is next week.

9 July—9.30am Sports Day

PTFA Gardening day 25th June

Huge thanks to the PTFA for their work last week in the gardens. They are holding another gardening day, ahead of the School fete, Please feel free to help out! We will be in school from 9am. Please bring garden tools/gloves.

Thanks too to Lucy Lou's for donating 20 bags of top-soil.

Donations of any seedlings/plants willingly accepted!

The Feast of St James is a free event for families on Saturday 18th Julyorganisers hope this Medieval Fayre in Tiverton might become a yearly event!

-American Summer Concert, Tiverton Concert Band, St Paul's Church Westexe, 4th July 7.30

Squirrel class visited Church on Thursday, learning about Baptism. Thanks to Holly Haig and Sue Leach who christened our 'baby'.

Well done to everyone who completed their Bikeability course—Miss Smale complimented you on your manners and attitude!

Our new look website should be up and running within the week.

Please remember to let the office know if you would like newsletters emailed directly to you.

Non Uniform day 26th June

To support the PTFA with the School Fete, we are holding a non uniform day on the 26th June. In return, the PTFA shall be very grateful to receive donations for the Chocolate Tombola or contributions to the cake stall.